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17.09.2021 
 

NOTICE 
 

All Left over Students are advised to collect their respective 

OMV Cards from 21
st
 September, 2021 to 30

th
 September, 

2021 from Administration (Window No. - 4) from 10:00 

A.M. to 5:00 PM (Except Lunch time 1-2pm). 

 

Students are advised to maintain social distancing. 

 
 

         Principal 

 


